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 Viviana 

Fain-Binda

OBJ2015/3100/P 26/08/2015  19:39:17 We oppose the new Revised Plans created on Camden Planning Site Reference 2015/3100/P on 

21-08-2015 because they still do not address important problems which were raised by us in our 

previous objection.

 

At 5.5. metres, the extension is too long, intruding substantially into the geography and character of the 

communal garden, blocking out light to neighbouring property.   Its size is also out of balance with the 

aesthetic of the rear of this Victorian house. This is a Conservation Area and the design of this 

extension does not take into account this very important fact.

 

The design features of the extension clash with the Victorian architecture of the house instead of 

blending into it.  It uses windows which are overly large and are also made of  aluminium.  Both of 

these aspects of the design are not in keeping with the date of the building and do not acknowledge this 

Conservation Area whose “character and appearance is desirable to preserve or enhance” as mentioned 

in the 1990 Planning Act.
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